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From: noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au on behalf of Planning Portal - Department of 
Planning and Environment <noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Friday, 12 March 2021 10:57 PM
To: PPO Engagement
Cc: eplanning.exhibitions@planning.nsw.gov.au
Subject: Webform submission from: Western Sydney Aerotropolis Draft Precinct Plans

Submitted on Fri, 12/03/2021 - 22:57 

Submitted by: Anonymous 

Submitted values are: 

Submission Type 
I am making a personal submission 
 
 

Name 

First name 
Paula 
 
Last name 
galatoulas 

I would like my submission to remain confidential 
No 
 
 

Info 

Email 
 

 
Suburb/Town & Postcode 
Bringelly 

Submission 
I am writing to you regards the Bringelly Aerotropolis and the zoning of Environmental/Recreational on 82% of our property. I would 
like to know the basis of an environmental significance to my property as I have been moving my property for the last 20 years. 
How can Governments rezone it to this knowing there is nothing environmental on our property.  
 
We need a serious investigation here as the disgraceful lack of information and the more disgraceful community transparency and 
no one gives us NO information as they couldn’t answer any questions, are we suppose to just accept this? 
 
We all accept that a 2nd airport is necessary and we have been told some land will be acquired, I must say at least they have will 
have certainty, they can sleep at night, since bringing the new luiip out I have not had a good nights sleep, who should take 
responsibility for our stress and anxiety?  
 
Land in the South Creek precincts as we know that some of these lands are 1in100 flood per liverpool councils and sit in low, 
medium and high flood plain, if this affected land is required to use as E&R, why isn’t Governments putting in the corridors to 
purchase that part at market value? Why isn’t the mixed use development taken to the low and medium where it is perfect 
developable land? 
 
We hope that they do the right thing by all these residents and not have a repeat of the mid-north coast saga.. 
 
I appreciate your time and would appreciate your existence in this matter, do the right thing. 
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I agree to the above statement 
Yes 

 

Disclaimer 

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast Ltd, 
on behalf of Liverpool City Council. 




